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Dear members of the Board of Supervisors,

| would appreciate it if you would read my letter during the portion of the September 28th
meeting:

Many people like to quote the Founding Fathers, like the Bible, when it fits into their reality.
However, convenient explanations never really deal with the truth. Our Founding Fathers
had extraordinary personalities. From the polarizing philosophies of Jefferson and Adams,
Washington was somewhere in between.

When it came to the smallpox epidemic some folks would be surprised to know that
General Washington did not think about your personal rights; only the morale right of the
common good.

In the midst of the epidemic between 1775-1777 infection rates around Boston were
skyrocketing, which presented a grave threat to the Continental Army. General Washington
quarantined all soldiers showing symptoms to a hospital in Cambridge, and ordered all
infected Boston civilians to the township of Brookline. He also prevented anyone from
Boston from entering the military zone. Washington's orders imposed many restrictions
on individual personal rights. For instance, on July 4, 1775, he ordered, "No person be
allowed to fresh water ponds or any other occasions as there my be danger of introducing
smallpox into this army." Clearly, the Founding Fathers were in agreement that civil
restrictions needed to be mandated for the common good.

Later, in 1776, Washington ordered his soldiers to undergo variolation, a precursor to
modern day vaccination. This process lasted months, and no one was allowed to leave or
enter the area once it began. And then, 1777-1778 this inoculation process was repeated.
Clearly, the Founding Fathers would have been proud of measures to protect their citizens
against disease. No Founding Father disagreed with Washington or thought he was
overreaching his authority.

"Love your neighbor as yourself* is a quote often referred to from the Bible. This requires
deep soul searching and humility before true unity is possibly.

May we all be at peace. May we all be healthy in mind, body and spirit.

Thank you,
Barbara Larsen
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Dear Chairman Miller and Supervisors,

I'm writing to support Dr. Scott Kellermann's work as Nevada
County's Public Health Officer. Having been a medical doctor
over half a century and knowing Scott for most of that, | feel |
have the experience to appraise his performance.

Scott's an excellent physician, friend, and human, and an
exemplary public servant. Even when circumstances

are trying and people unjustly criticize him, he maintains his
equanimity and compassion while adhering to

scientific principles.

| urge you continue to support Scott and even commend him
publicly.

Respectfully,
Jeff Kane MD
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Hi. I think it would be a good to implement various vaccination mandates. Such as all county employees must be
vaccinated. And if someone wants to enter a building owned by the county they must be vaccinated and show proof
of vaccination. Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone
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**FEor the Record**

| am writing to demand a forensic audit in Nevada County for the 2020 and 2021 elections. My
belief is fraud had been rampant in Nevada County since we were switched to automatically sending
out mail-in ballots years ago. According to former Military Intelligence Officer Seth Keshel, Nevada
County is rated as “suspect, likely fraud” (Election Analysis by Seth Keshel - US 2020 Election Fraud at
a Glance (electionfraud20.org)) from his nationwide analysis. We've already had two recent
publicized voter fraud convictions (both of which were let off with a slap on the wrist by our
ineffective DA) that were only to be brought to your attention by the state; how many others are
sliding under the radar? While Nevada County may be transparent during the vote counting, you
cannot guarantee that these are legitimate votes being counted by actual living, Nevada County
residents who are not voting in another county. Voter canvassing also needs to be done, and it’s
time to clean-up the voter rolls.

By declaring our elections ‘safe and secure’, refusing an audit and not doing anything to ensure the
security of our elections; only makes us question them more. Trust is waning (or non-existent) in our
local government and this is one reason why, because if we don’t hold fair elections we’re no better
than Venezuela or other third world countries.

Jad Funk
Nevada City
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"I'm Larry Meek and | live in Nevada City, District 1. | want to thank the
Supervisors for at your last meeting recognizing the county staff who made
possible the Whispering Pines Covid-19 Vaccination Clinic. Earlier this year
county employees, led by the Public Health department, worked with the
local hospital, the hospital foundation, medical professionals and volunteers
to create a model of community collaboration. The clinic, | understand,
provided roughly 25 per cent of the Covid vaccinations in our county. I'm
pleased to say the 49er Breakfast Rotary Club, to which | belong, and the
Rotary Club of Grass Valley South were among those groups that helped.
The Whispering Pines clinic was a unique endeavor in the counties of
Northern California. It saved lives. In years to come, after this pandemic
passes, Nevada County will still remember this effort with pride. Thank you."





